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DEAR FELLOW UB DENTAL ALUMNI:
We are happy to be reaching all of you this year with, seemingly, a light at the end of the tunnel. It has been an exciting year at the School of Dental Medicine. 
We proudly and very successfully returned to hosting the Buffalo Niagara Dental Meeting in 2021, and we were able to celebrate two years of alumni reunion 
classes during that time. Fall of 2022 will mark the largest predoctoral application pool in school history, with the DDS program having received more 
applications than ever before. After 39 years of dedication and service to the School of Dental Medicine, Dean Joseph J. Zambon, DDS ‘74 announced his 
retirement, and is succeeded by Interim Dean, Dr. Stefan Ruhl, internationally renowned expert on saliva, oral bacteria and the oral microbiome. The 
renovations at the School of Dental Medicine are spectacular, and we hope that all of you have the opportunity to stop in, or browse the website.  

The University at Buffalo Dental Alumni Association is excited to resume event planning this year. We look forward to seeing our local alumni at many of the 
events, and hope to see the rest of you at our hospitality reception during the ADA Annual Session in Houston, Texas, among other receptions throughout the 
year. Your UBDAA membership provides numerous benefits, including various discounts, CE and social opportunities. Your contribution through your 
membership directly supports the School of Dental Medicine, dental students and alumni by supporting and funding scholarship, student activities and groups, 
networking events, and the UB Dentist publication. 

We appreciate your support and value you as part of our alumni community. Together, we can continue the tradition of excellence as 
graduates of the University at Buffalo School of Dental Medicine, and help provide the same opportunity for our colleagues following in our 
footsteps. The past two years have been some of the most difficult for many of us, and it is through our community of colleagues and 
fellow alumni that we have all made it through. We are grateful for your support, and look forward to keeping in touch! 
Sincerely, 

University at Buffalo Dental Alumni Association 
2022 Membership Renewal / Application




